## Sustainable Hydration

Keeping Our Hard Working Trade Employees Hydrated and Safe

Creating a sustainable hydration program for our dedicated Facilities Management staff.

In January 2019 our department moved to water bottle refilling stations and each employee received a refillable metal bottle.

As a result, we are projected to reduce on average 15,000 plastic water bottles per year.

We are also projected to save 21% of the cost per year over the previous plastic bottles program.

45,000

Plastic Bottles will be Saved from Local Land-fills

with

63% Cost Reduction!

For a three year period.

FRESNOSTATE
Discovery, Diversity, Distinction.

Drinking water is a critical safety component to stay hydrated in our valley heat.

It is recommended to drink 4 cups of water every hour,

Or one cup every 15-20 minutes when working in a hot environment.

Special thanks to Tinnah Medina, Jeff Prickett and Christy Wilborn for their support in this important project.





